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Service Change Notice 20-50 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
955 AM EDT Tue May 4 2020 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Allison Allen 
         Chief, Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Format Change to the Great Lakes Marine Website on or around July 
1, 2020 
 
Effective on or around Wednesday, July 1, 2020, the NWS will update the 
Great Lakes Marine Website below to a more mobile friendly format: 
 
https://weather.gov/greatlakes 
 
Links and subpages of the current Great Lakes Marine website will be 
retained.  Users should not need to update their bookmarks.  The 
information will be similar but the navigation and presentation will 
change to permit use on mobile devices. 
 
A preview of the new web page is found at: https://www.weather.gov/dlh/dev 
 
For comments or questions, please email: GLWT@noaa.gov. 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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